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Hi Luisa,

Timothy Olliver

Friday, 12 April 2019 10:46 AM

Luisa Maguire; Olivia Hirst

Patrick Copas

RE: Notification of Exhibition of the Lane Cove West Data Centre (SSD 9741).

Thanks for the referral, I've had a look at the documentation and the Heritage Division has no concerns in relation to
State heritage. The Department does not need to refer subsequent stages of this proposal or modifications to the
Heritage Division (ie Heritage Council). Please note, other Divisions of OEH may respond in relation to biodiversity or
Aboriginal Cultural Heritage.

Kind regards,

Tim Olliver
Office of A/Senior Customer Strategies Locked Bag 5020, Parramatta 2150
Environment  Officer T 02 4927 3203

m & Heritage Heritage Division



